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June 29, 2022 
 
Robin Farias-Eisner, M.D., Ph.D., M.B.A., President  
Western University of Health Sciences 
209 E. Second St. 
Pomona, CA  91766-1854 
 
Dear Dr. Farias-Eisner: 
 
At its Annual Meeting on June 15-18, 2022, the Accreditation Council on Optometric Education 
(ACOE) considered the report of the March 7-9, 2022, on-site evaluation visit to the professional 
optometric degree program at the Western University of Health Sciences College of Optometry.  
The Council voted to accept the body of the report and to adopt the Council Summary, the 
suggestions appended to the report, and the summary of compliance regarding the disposition of the 
Standards.  Further, the Council voted the program�s classification of �Accredited�  be continued.  The 
classification �Accredited� indicates that the program generally meets the ACOE standards for 
accreditation.  This classification indicates that the program has no deficiencies or weaknesses that 
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For more information on the policies, procedures, and standards of the ACOE, the program is 
encouraged to review information published on the ACOE�s website, www.theACOE.org . The Council 
welcomes input on its policies, procedures and standards and invites you to contact Stephanie Puljak, 
ACOE Director at spuljak@aoa.org with questions, concerns, or suggestions.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie S. Messner, O.D. 
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